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Dear Director, 
 
I believe this inquiry into the greyhound racing is much needed and shall hopefully begin a chain 
reaction into all the animal industries and give animals the humane rights they deserve.  
 
The allegations made via media whether proven true or not should not have even been alleged as 
the acts are so disgraceful. As a veterinary nurse and part of Generation Y I believe we have 
immense opportunity, technology and knowledge to make the world a better place starting with 
changing our animal industries ways of thinking.  
 
We no longer can be ignorant to what torture is occurring around us and all across the world and 
it is people like yourself in power that can give all a voice and do what is right.  
 
I'd like to thank you for your time and hope you make the right decisions for the better of animal 
welfare. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kimberley Moore 
 


